
THE ADVENTURE BEGINS

ABOUT THE ADVENTURE BEGINS
In 2018 we challenge your section to re-embed key

elements of Scouting into your program. It’s time for us

to rejuvenate the way Scouting is delivered and

prepare for the implementation of our new program

from 2019. 

 

The Adventure Begins is a way to reengage and

ensure programs’ are true to Scouting’s core values. 

SECTION COUNCILS

'I have only recently become a Patrol Leader and have

started going to troop councils where we organise the

term program with the other PL's and APL's. We talk

about issues in the group and in our patrols, any camps

coming up and what we need to do. We have already

planned what we are going to do as the term progresses.

We do what we planned and at the end of each meeting

we use the review ball' - Chelsea from Aberfoyle Park

Scout Group  

The Southern Barossa Joeys' latest section council was

held on our Master Chef night where parents were

invited to be part of the Section Council. They have also

previously enjoyed a Section Council at the Bike park, 

where a Joey promise badge signed off by the Joeys

was presented. They all enjoy assisting with the planning

of the program and they love that all nights are from their

ideas.  

Visit www.sa.scouts.com.au/theadventurebegins to

find out more
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